January 21, 1942

Dear Topley,

I have Juet completed the examination of the final sgp counts
for the three Aindoor flocks which have 2o far reported, plving speolrl
attentlon to the case of Edinburgh, where the experiment hms been
partioularly sucosssful, with olear and regulor results. I am dolng
thle aa yoeu may like %o have these results now, without walting
gine dle for the latsr returns.

We dicd not expect the lnelde flooks to give any Aappreciable
information on the eaffeot of dosing on welght., I think I sant you,
however, some remerkebly conacnant results from Edinburgh and Winches
Farm on thig point. I have not yet examined Cambridge in this way,
but should by surpriged Af 1t gives us anything worth having, as their
egr count results are exceadingly lrregular, and nearly ell ths lnside
flock saem to have lest welght during the eix weeks they were kept

for.
Yours slnoarely,

‘I epologise to Cambridge. Final waights when adjusted for
inltiel welght and inltl&l egg count, are on the encloged
chart.

Dosage genarally lowers the welght, but Tablets are about
5 lbs better than drenchl)



